From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 4:47 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 3250

From: Pauline Washburn [mailto:pauline335@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 8:27 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Please Support HB 3250

Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

Please lend your support to HB 3250. We desperately need a cap on carbon emissions. We can do
this by auctioning allowances and distributing the revenue back to Oregonians. We need a holistic
solution to free ourselves of dirty energy, and HB 3250 is an opportunity for Oregon to lead the
nation in a workable energy solution.

HB 3250 would bring our greenhouse gas emissions 85% below 1990 levels by 2050. Oregon should
and can hold polluters accountable for their destructive polluting. We, the electorate, want you to
speak up for us. Prove that Oregon can inspire and lead. This would be a truly democratic action and
would spread the proceeds back to all Oregonians helping to boost our economy and take action to
stabilize our climate.

A simple majority in both chambers can put HB 3250 on the Governor’s desk. Please, please support
HB 3250. Help to make this legislation law.

Sincerely,

Pauline Washburn
4697 Foots Creek Road
Gold Hill, OR 97525

541-582-3745

Pauline



